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Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 08 November 2021, 02:24 PM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Richard

Last Name * Holt

Organization

Email I
Phone * I
City/Town * Calgary

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * I don't think lobbying should be allowed at all. Now
matter how good the statute, there's always some kind of
shady dealings happening, or the appearance of shady
dealings. Legalized lobbying is just asking for corruption
to occur. It simply allows businesses with money to have
a dedicated ear of the government, and to have that ear
pay significantly more attention that to a private citizen.





